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April 10, 2025 
 
Chad Kinsley, CEO 
C/O Southeastern Electric Cooperative, Inc.  
47077 276th Street  
Lennox, SD 57039  
 
Dear Mr. Kinsley,  
 
It has been brought to my attention that Mr.Robbie Kirshenman has requested electric service for a 
residence/bin service location on TBD 432nd Avenue, Menno, South Dakota. His service request will be in the 
Southeast quarter (SE¼) of the Southeast quarter (SEl/4) of Section 34, T097N, R057 W, of SweetTownship in  
Hutchinson County, South Dakota. The location of this service will be in the Southeastern Electric Cooperative,  
Inc's., (Southeastern) service territory as set forth and established by the South Dakota Public Utility  
Commission (SDPUC).  Exhibit “A” is Mr. Kirshenman’s request letter to you. 
 
Bonn Homme Yankton Electric Association, Inc., (B-Y Electric) would be required to extend electric service 
approximately 1500 feet North as noted in Exhibit “B”. The line extension fee from B-Y Electric for this 
service is $11,775.00 in accordance with our standard line extension policy. It is B-Y Electric’s understanding 
that Southeastern will need to extend electric lines approximately 5300 feet to provide electric service to Mr. 
Kirshenman and that your aid to construction may be higher than the cost indicated here by B-Y Electric. Based 
on our discussions with Mr. Kirshenman he is willing to allow B-Y Electric to serve his electric load at the 
specific location noted above.  
 
B-Y Electric is requesting from Southeastern your permission to serve this electric load for Mr. Kirshenman at 
the location listed above for a residence and grain bins. We fully understand that this service is in your service 
territory and will await written notification from you. Once B-Y Electric receives written notification to serve 
this load from Southeastern, we will work with you on the necessary paperwork for filing for permission from 
the SD PUC on this issue.  
 
Thanks for your consideration of this request and we look forward to hearing from you soon. If you have any  
questions or need additional information, please feel free to give me a call.  
 
Cooperatively yours, 
 

 
 
Stephanie Horst 
General Manager 
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